
Corrigendum                                                                                                         Date 03.06.2024 

Subject: New Interview Dates for Project Technician I and Project Technical Support II Positions 

Dear Applicants, 

I hope this message finds you well. I write to inform you that following the conclusion of the 

Parliament Elections and the removal of the Model Code of Conduct, the interviews for the 

positions of Project Technician I and Project Technical Support II, previously scheduled for March 

28th, 2024, at King George’s Medical University, UP, Lucknow, have been rescheduled as 

follows: 

Day, Date & Time: Saturday, 8th June 2024 at 12:00 PM 

Interview Venue: Office of HOD, Department of Anatomy, K. G. Medical University, 

Lucknow. 

This interview is part of the multicentric project titled "A CYTOGENETIC STUDY OF 

SUSPECTED CASES OF CHROMOSOMAL ABERRATIONS IN UTTAR PRADESH 

REGION OF NORTH INDIA," funded by the Indian Council of Medical Research, under the 

supervision of Dr. Rakesh Kumar Verma. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

 

Best regards, 

 

[Dr Rakesh Kumar Verma] 

Professor 

Principal Investigator at KGMU 

Mobile no. 9455252213 

Email ID- rkverma@kgmcindia.edu   

mailto:rkverma@kgmcindia.edu

